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From Silence to Memory
Report on the Guatemalan police archives now available in English, with preface by Kate Doyle
NY Review of Books features the report in an article by Stephen Kinzer
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Washington, DC, December 4, 2013 -- The landmark report on the Guatemalan police archives, From Silence to Memory: Revelations of
the AHPN, has been made available in a new English translation issued by the University of Oregon. The publication -- with a preface by
the National Security Archive's Kate Doyle -- is a history of the National Police before and during Guatemala's armed conflict. It is also a
guide to navigating the millions of pages of police files preserved and publicly accessible in the Historical Archive of the National Police,
and an analysis of several cases of police involvement in operations of surveillance, illegal detention, interrogation, execution, and cover-
up -- all committed in support of a brutal counterinsurgency state.

Writer and former NY Times reporter Stephen Kinzer -- co-author of the groundbreaking Bitter Fruit: The Story of the American Coup in
Guatemala -- reviews From Silence to Memory and reflects on Guatemala today in the December 5, 2013 issue of the NY Review of
Books.

Check out today's posting at the National Security Archive - http://www2.gwu.edu/~nsarchiv/NSAEBB/NSAEBB448/

Find us on Facebook - http://www.facebook.com/NSArchive

Unredacted, the Archive blog - http://nsarchive.wordpress.com/

THE NATIONAL SECURITY ARCHIVE is an independent non-governmental research institute and library located at The George
Washington University in Washington, D.C. The Archive collects and publishes declassified documents acquired through the Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA). A tax-exempt public charity, the Archive receives no U.S. government funding; its budget is supported by
publication royalties and donations from foundations and individuals.

PRIVACY NOTICE The National Security Archive does not and will never share the names or e-mail addresses of its subscribers with any
other organization. Once a year, we will write you and ask for your financial support. We may also ask you for your ideas for Freedom of
Information requests, documentation projects, or other issues that the Archive should take on. We would welcome your input, and any
information you care to share with us about your special interests. But we do not sell or rent any information about subscribers to any
other party.
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